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March’s value of the month is: FreedomMarch’s value of the month is: FreedomMarch’s value of the month is: FreedomMarch’s value of the month is: Freedom    
Education is the key to unlock the golden door of freedomEducation is the key to unlock the golden door of freedomEducation is the key to unlock the golden door of freedomEducation is the key to unlock the golden door of freedom 

Diary Dates  

April 2017April 2017April 2017April 2017    

Value≠Responsibility 

Tue 4th & Wed 5thTue 4th & Wed 5thTue 4th & Wed 5thTue 4th & Wed 5th≠Year 5 
production  

Wed 5thWed 5thWed 5thWed 5th≠Easter lunch 
menu 

Fri 7thFri 7thFri 7thFri 7th≠Class 9 South 
American Day 

Fri 7thFri 7thFri 7thFri 7th≠Break up for 
Easter Holiday 

Mon 24thMon 24thMon 24thMon 24th≠Return to school 

Wed 26th & Thur 27thWed 26th & Thur 27thWed 26th & Thur 27thWed 26th & Thur 27th≠
Years 3, 4 & 5 Cosmos 
Planetarium 

Fri 28thFri 28thFri 28thFri 28th≠ Swimming -
Class 2 & half of Class 1 
for 5 weeks 

May 2017May 2017May 2017May 2017    

Value≠Happiness 

Mon 1stMon 1stMon 1stMon 1st≠May Day Holiday 

8th8th8th8th----11th May11th May11th May11th May≠Year 6 SATs 
week 

Fri 26thFri 26thFri 26thFri 26th≠Break up for half term 

Believe together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve together    

 

On Monday Mr Heard presented Lower School children with 
certificates to mark their efforts for Learning Beyond the 

Classroom. It was a lovely assembly which included Miss  

 

Classes have been celebrating Multi-Cultural Week this week 
in school. A team of teachers have prepared fun, learning 
activities for the whole school to celebrate the rich cultures 

in South America. Children have prepared headdresses for 
the carnival parade, explored religious customs, listened to 
a range of music, explored famous art work as well as 

food tasting. We even had a day of 
South American dancing led by Miss 
Beard. It has been a very special time 
and we are looking forward to 

creating a new display to reflect the 
wonderful learning opportunities it 
gave our children. Well done to all of 

our pupils for engaging beautifully 
and a special thank you to Mrs 
Leather, Miss Sinclair, Miss Felton, 

Miss Beard and Mr Tombleson. 

Beard's dance club performing an 

amazing routine. We are so pleased 

to see so many children working 

hard to gain these awards. It is 

lots of fun (as well as a lot of  

effort) taking part in clubs but is 

well worth it. The children deserve a 

BIG well done. A special mention for 

Thomas Boffey who gained the  

highest number of hours for learning 

outside the classroom this term. 



School Games News 

What’s coming up…What’s coming up…What’s coming up…What’s coming up…    

• Rounders ⋅ Friday 9 June ⋅ Prestfelde 

• Dodgeball≠Thursday 15 June≠Sports Village or Shrewsbury Academy 

• Tennis≠Thursday 15 June≠The Shrewsbury Club 

• New Age Kurling, Golf & Cricket≠Thursday 15 June≠Sports Village 

• Archery, Golf & Change 4 Life activities≠Friday 16 June≠Sports Village 

• KS2 County School Games≠Tuesday 4 July≠Sports Village 

Orienteering CompetitionOrienteering CompetitionOrienteering CompetitionOrienteering Competition    

On Thursday 23rd March Miss Richards and Mr Cohen took some Year 4 children 

to an Orienteering competition at the Sports Village. The children really enjoyed 

themselves and learnt new skills along the way. The children all did very well 

and this has given them a great experience of representing the school. A special 

mention goes to Kian and Ellyson who recorded the fastest time overall. 

Well done to all of those children who took part! 

Squad: Liam B, Emily KO, Harry B, Adam W, Martyna R, Maisie HD, Kian M, 

Ellyson T, Eleanor T, Katie P, Cameron LD and Chloe T 

   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 20th March 2017 

 

Well done to Classes 4 & 5  for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Mr Pugh 96% 7-Mrs Baines-Price 96% 

2-Miss Felton 96% 8-Miss Sinclair 98% 

3-Mrs Hill 97% 9-Mrs Leather 94% 

4-Miss Beard 99% 10-Mr Tombleson 95% 

5-Miss R Jones 99% 11-Miss T Jones 96% 

6-Mr Norman 97% 12 – Mr Heard 93% 

We have had 

several cases of 

headlice reported in 

school this week. 

Please help up 

eradicate them by 

checking your 

child’s hair 

regularly.  

Thank you 

After School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School Clubs    

Most after school clubs, 

including Homework club, 

have now finished, apart 

from Maths and Computer 

clubs on Tuesday 4th and 

Dance club on Wednesday 

5th April 


